Bidder request and response to the "Floor projection” tender

Demand:
Dear Mr. Emde, dear Mr. Hoeher,

With reference to your tender "Extension of floor projection” published on the Visiodrom website,
we as bidders would like to ask the following questions:

- When will the order be placed and when will the projectors have to be installed?
- is the software integration of the additional projectors into the existing Vertex project also part of
the necessary services?

Thank you for your feedback and best regards,

Reply:
Ladies and gentlemen,
The answers to your questions about our tender "Extension of floor projection™ are:

1. According to the current situation, the call for applications will not be extended and will close on
March 15th. After one to two weeks of consultation, an award can be expected at the end of the
month.

2. Yes, of course all data and control streams must be integrated into the existing software. The
simultaneous upgrade of the media server must be taken into account.



